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August 24, 2020 

Attention: OR1 Providers 

Subject: New Quality Assurance Supervisor 

We would like to notify our providers that the role of Quality Assurance Supervisor for the OR1 
program has been transferred to Róisín Hosie effective August 24, 2020. Róisín is a Physical 
Therapist with extensive clinical experience in the occupational rehabilitation field, with specific 
experience working in OR1, OR2 and Acute Physiotherapy programs.   

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
 
For payment status, inquiries, issues: 
      
WorkSafeBC Payment Services 
604-276-3085 extension 2 

  1-888-422-2228 (toll free) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

 
 

 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address, or be removed from 
the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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